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r l  DATE: December 2,201 1 

k i i b  enior Attorney, Ofice of the General Counsel 

TO: 

FROM: Kathryn Gale Winter Co 

RE: Docket 110313: In F!e Initiation of Rulemaking to Repeal Rule 25-6.019, and to 
Amend Rules 25-6.0345,25-6.060,25-7.059,25-7.060,25-7.061, 25-7.062,25- 

%% e “c, 
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7.064,25-7.065,25-7.066,25-7.070,25-7.071,25-7.084,25-12.005,25-12-008, 
25-12.027, 25-12.052, and 25-12.082, F.A.C. 

Attached for filing in Docket No. 110313 is a November 30, 2011 letter from James D. 
Beasley of Ausley & McMullen, representing Tampa Electric Company, requesting a rule 
development workshop. 

Please let me know if you have questions. 



AUSLEY & MCMULLEN 
ATTORNEYS A N D  C O U N S E L O R S  AT LAW 

123 SOUTH CALHOUN STREET 

P.O. BOX 391 (ZIP 3 2 3 0 2 )  

TALLAHASSEE. FLORIDA 32301 

(850) 224-9115 FAX 18501 222-7560  

November 30,201 1 

HAND DELIVERED 

Ms. Kathryn G. W. Cowdery 
Office of General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: UNDOCKETED - Initiation of Rulemaking to Repeal Rule 25-6.019, and to Amend 
Rules 25-6.0345, 25-6.060, 25-7.059, 25-7.060, 25-7.061, 25-7.062, 25-7.064, 25- 

25-12.052 and 25-1:!.082, F.A.C. 
7.065, 25-7.066, 25-7.070, 27-7.071, 2507.084, 25-12.005, 25-12.008, 25-12.027, 

Dear Ms. Cowdery: 

I am writing on behalf of Tampa Electric Company to request that a rule development 
workshop be conducted in connection with the above-referenced rule amendments that were the 
subject of the undocketed notice of development of rulemaking issued November 8,201 1. 

Tampa Electric wishes to present comments and seek clarification regarding various aspects 
of three of the above rules (Rules 25-6.019, 25-6.0345 and 25-6.060) as they currently appear, as 
well as the amendments to those rules proposed in the November 8,201 1 notice. The requested rule 
development workshop will enable all affected persons to provide meaningful input that will he 
helpful to the Staff and the Commission in considering the proposed rule amendments. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

-6 
James D. Beasley 
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